Lamont, Jennifer

From: Brown Therese Head of Clinical Quality and Safety _

Sent: 01 October 2013 17:32
To: Adair, Jonathan
Subject: RE: Re-Issue of Wallchart Guidance on Treatment of Hyponatraemia in Children

This e-mail is covered by the disclaimer found at the end of the message.
Jonathan

| confirm receipt of this wall chart
Therese

Therese Brown
Head of Quality and Safety
Direct Line 02871296181

 From: Adair, Jonathan (|

ant: 29 August 2013 11:56
To: Brown Therese Head of Clinical Quality and Safety
Subject: FW: Re-Issue of Wallchart Guidance on Treatment of Hyponatraemia in Children

Hi Therese,
Further to below could you please confirm receipt of attached.

Many Thanks
Jonathan

From: Adair, Jonathan

Sent: 20 August 2013 10:46

To: 'Brown Therese Head of Clinical Quality and Safety'

Subject: Re-Issue of Wallchart Guidance on Treatment of Hyponatraemia in Children

Hi Therese,
- Mease find attached new amended version of wallchart.

Regards
Jonathan

Jonathan Adair
Standardg & GuideCines Quality Unit
DHSSPS

I
emait: Toathonrdoir [
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This email is confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it
is addressed. Any views or opinions presented are solely those of the author and do not
necessarily represent the views of the Trust or organisation it was sent from.

If you are not the intended recipient, be advised that you have received this email in
error and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of this email is
strictly prohibited.

If you have received this email in error please contact the sender.

The content of this e-mail and any attachments or replies may be subject to public
disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, unless legally exempt.
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